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           22

nd
 October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that we are excited to deliver the Young STEM Leader Programme this 

academic year for all S1 – S3 students. We will be launching this programme next week to coincide with 

the Young STEM Leader week. This is a national event and will run from Monday 26
th

 to Friday 30
th

 

October.  

This is a programme that has been developed by Scottish Schools Education Research Centre (SSERC) to 

encourage interest in Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths (STEM) careers. In addition this 

programme also allows students to progressively develop their skills within these areas. 

As part of this programme, each student will have an online account. They only will use this account to 

update their record book and share their work with their Tutor Assessor. Our Tutor Assessor is a member 

of staff at Cedarbank School, Ms Belinda Cook. All appropriate internet safety and data considerations 

have been met by SSERC.  

If you would like information on the programme please go to www.youngstemleader.scot or please do not 

hesitate to contact the School. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Ms B Cook 

Development Post Holder for STEM and Outdoor Learning 
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